
 

Did you know? Students and their families at St. Louis come from and have ancestors from many 

amazing places around the world like Australia, France, Congo, Germany, Indonesia, Ireland, Native 

American Nations, Pakistan, and many others! 

If this interests you, consider joining St. Louis’s newest club! We’ll meet monthly to engage in fun 

activities to learn about the places that our students and families come from! 

 

Heritage Club 
 

When: Thursday, January 18, 2018, 3:15-4:00 pm (Meetings to continue monthly through May.) 

Who: All 5th & 6th Grade Students Welcome!  

Where: Return the interest slip below to Mrs. Snyder by Wednesday, January 17, to receive permission 

forms and location information 

 

 

Return this interest slip to Mrs. Snyder (or send an email to lsnyder@stlouisschool.org) by Wednesday, 

January 17. She will then forward necessary permission forms, which must be completed before 

attending the first meeting. 

My child ___________________________ is interested in participating in Heritage Club. I understand 

that permission forms must be completed before attending the first meeting and that a parent/guardian 

must pick up my child at the front of the school by 4 pm on Thursday, January 18. 

_________________________________________ 

Parent Signature 
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